
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
February 5, 2008 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
  of the City of Milwaukee 
 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 
 

I am pleased to reappoint Mr. Timothy Hoelter, 700 West Oregon Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 
53204, to the Harbor Commission.  This reappointment is pursuant to Section 30.37 of the 
Wisconsin State Statutes.  Mr. Hoelter’s term will commence upon taking the oath of office.  

 
I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Tom Barrett 

Mayor  


